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City of Rochester, New Hampshire 
CITY COUNCIL –  

APPOINTMENTS REVIEW COMMITTEE 

31 Wakefield Street  Rochester, NH 
03867 (603) 332-1167 

www.RochesterNH.net 

 
           Appointments Review Committee  

April 19, 2022 
City Hall Chambers – Conference Room 

5:30 PM 
 

Committee Members Present: Committee Members Absent: 
James Gray, Chair          
Laura Hainey, Vice-Chair                      
Dana Berlin 
Ashley Desrochers 
Amy Malone 
 

Minutes 
 

Chair Gray called the meeting to order at 5:31 PM on April 19, 2022. 
 
New appointment(s): 
 
 

Lance Powers - Zoning Board of Adjustments, Seat G (New Appointment, Alternate member) 
Term to Expire 1/2/2025 
 

Mr. Powers previously served eight years on the Rochester Planning Board and attended 
various trainings throughout his term on the board.  
 
Councilor Berlin MOVED to recommend Lance Powers as an Alternate Member (Seat G) on 
the Zoning Board of Adjustments with a term to expire 1/2/2025. Councilor Malone seconded 
the motion. The MOTION CARRIED by a unanimous 5-0 voice vote.  
 

Re-Appointments/Discussions:   
 

Jeremiah Minihan - Historic District Commission, Seat C – Term to expire 1/2/2024 (Request 
to be elevated from an Alternate to a Regular) 
 
Councilor Hainey MOVED to recommend that Jeremiah Minihan be elevated from an 
alternate member of the Historic District Commission to a Regular Member (Seat C) with a 
term to expire 1/2/2024. Councilor Berlin seconded the motion.  The MOTION CARRIED by a 
unanimous 5-0 voice vote. 
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Joe Boudreau - Utility Advisory Board, Seat B (Re-appointment Regular Member) Term to 
expire 1/2/2025 
 
Councilor Desrochers MOVED to recommend that Joe Boudreau be reappointed as a Regular 
Member of the Utility Advisory Board (Seat B) with a term to expire 1/2/2025. Councilor 
Malone seconded the motion.  The MOTION CARRIED by a unanimous 5-0 voice vote. 
 
Chair Gray ADJOURNED the Appointments Review Committee meeting at 5:50 PM. 
 
 

Respectfully submitted,  

James Gray, Chair 


